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Slide 18 from the public meeting states that a 'progress report' will be delivered by NMENV to NM
Legislature by July 2025. However, HB-142 does not mention a 'progress report'. Instead it states: 
No later than July 1, 2025, the energy, minerals and natural resources department and the
department of environment shall provide a copy of the remediation and restoration study to the
legislature and present specific measurable steps, informed by input from impacted communities, to
oversee and enforce full remediation and restoration plans, including, to the extent possible, the
cleanup of the generating facility and mine and prioritizing for employment workers who were
previously employed at the generating facility and mine and workers residing in New Mexico. 

Do you intend to provide a 'status' report or a complete remediation and 
restoration study by July 2025? 


